
 
 

  
 
 
 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  



 
This half term in Reception we will be focusing on the art of storytelling. We will be exploring a wide range of 

traditional tales and using them to develop our skills based learning. Below you will find further information about 

what your child will be learning this half term. As always, if you have any questions please contact Miss Evans. 

 

 

 

 

 


